
3rd  March 2025 
Dear Parents, Carers and Children, 

Welcome back!  We have already had an exciting first week back with World 
Book Day celebrations happening throughout the week and a trip to 
Safetyworks.  

This is the second half of the Spring term, with that  we hope to see the weather warming up 
and some blue skies and sunshine for us to enjoy.  The drier and warmer weather is always 
appreciated for our PE lessons! 

We are  looking forward to our new topics this half term, especially Ancient Greece as our 
new History unit.  We spent last half term learning about a region of Greece in geography so 
we should be able to make some excellent comparisons! We are also learning about Magnets 
in Science and Eating Seasonally in DT.  Our RE learning focuses on Easter and we will block 
this with our ‘Craft’ unit in Art to create a themed week in the last week of this half term. 
More details can found in the attached overview. 

As always, thank you very much for your on-going support.  We hope your immediate 
questions are answered by the information provided here and in the overview, but please do 
not hesitate to contact us if you have any further questions or concerns during this half term. 

Best wishes,  
Claire Henderson and Katharine McMeekan 

READING AND PLANNERS   Please continue to encourage the 
children to bring their planner into school each day and support them in 
recording the reading that they do at home too.  We ask that the 
children read at home regularly, with an aim of at least 3 times a week. 

PE DAYS. There is no change to the PE Days. Monday and Thursday for Squirrel 
Class and Monday and Wednesday for Deer Class. Children should have PE kits (t-
shirt and shorts) including suitable shoes.  They can also bring additional layers to keep 
warm during our lessons that take place outside. Long hair must be tied up and earrings 
removed or covered.  

SAVE THE DATE!  The Year 3 assembly is planned 
for Thursday 26th June.  We hope to see you there!. 


